
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 21st April 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,                                                                      
 

Wonderdome – Mobile Planetarium 
 
Wonderdome Mobile Planetarium will be visiting school on Tuesday 16th May 2023.  This 
interactive activity will enhance the children's learning about astronomy. The event will take 
place over the full day to enable all children to take part.   
 
The cost of the dome is £2.00 per child. Part of the cost has been subsidised by school funds.  
Please contact the school office if you have any questions regarding payment.  All enquiries 
will be treated confidentially.  This request is for a voluntary contribution and in no way 
represents a charge.  The contribution is entirely voluntary and no parent/carer is under any 
obligation to pay. No pupils at the school will be treated differently according to whether or not 
their parents have made any contribution in response to the request. However, if contributions 
are not forthcoming then the event may have to be cancelled. 
 
We have had fantastic feedback regarding the dome from other schools and we are sure our 
children will find this a truly valuable experience.   
 
Please consent for your child to participate in this activity and make a payment via 
ParentPay. 
 
Please consent before 12th May 2023.  
 
(consent is still needed in order for children to access this activity, even though it is taking 
place within school)  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Westnidge, 
EYFS Leader 

 


